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We are NOT in favor of going back to the zoned watersports plan. We tried that and it 

was terrible. Many boaters did not follow the rules. We also are not in favor of the 

wake surfing with the huge waves that swamped us numerous times since we have a 

smaller boat (only 19ft).   The upper Willamette river is just too small for the very 

large and heavy boats used for wake surfing.                     Thank you 

    


